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From: Christopher Guilbeaux
To: GOHSEP-ESF@listserv.doa.la.gov
Cc: stateeoc; _GOHSEP-Stateeocexec; Kenneth.graham@noaa.gov; suzanne.van.cooten@noaa.gov; Stokes, Charles


E Jr MVK; Mike Stack (michael.j.stack@usace.army.mil)
Subject: Unified Command Group meeting, Wednesday, 13 January 2016, 8:00am
Date: Monday, January 11, 2016 1:43:06 PM


ESF Leads,
 
Governor Edwards has scheduled a Unified Command Group meeting on Wednesday, January 13,
2016 beginning at 8:00am in the overwatch room at GOHSEP.
Unified Command Group members should be prepared to discuss current and future operations in
reference to the Mississippi and Atchafalaya Rivers flooding event.
 
I do not have all of the new email addresses for each newly appointed Secretary yet, so therefore, it
is very important that you convey this information to them as soon as possible.
 
I will continue to work on getting these new addresses and will send out a reminder on Tuesday.
 
Thanks - Cg
 
 


Chris Guilbeaux
Deputy Director
Preparedness, Response & Interoperability
Office – 225-925-7333
Cell – 225-715-3191
www.gohsep.la.gov
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